
Guild of Psychotherapists 
Minority Ethnic Training Scholarships

Who is eligible to apply for these 
scholarships? 
These scholarships are available to minority ethnic 
groups, identified as significantly underrepresented in 
the mental health professions (Office of National 
Statistics, 2018) as follows: 
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Guild Building Reopening  
In line with government guidance on the pandemic, we are reopening the Nelson Square building. 
The procedures and risk assessment for managing Covid risks are available and will be sent to all 
who use the building. If you¶d like to see these please contact the office. 
 
Planning for the Future 
if you haven¶t already done so, we encourage you to get involved with the working groups which 
are currently taking place. If you have a particular interest and want to join in the discussion 
then please do contact the office and they can remind you of days and times of the meetings on 
Zoom. 
 
Reaccreditation 
Denis Echard will be overseeing the reaccreditation process alongside Janet Wishart. If you have 
any queries about your reaccreditation, please contact either Denis or Janet. 
 
The Clinic Committee 
Dear Members, Students of the Guild, 
 
The Clinic Committee is recruiting new members. Our first meeting next term is the 22nd of 
September and after that every other Wednesday.  
   
A very small entity (in terms of human resources and funding), the Clinic as well as offering 2 
years once a week therapy at a very preferential fee to some 80 patients, also offers the 
opportunity for Guild trainees to work with their first patients. As such the Clinic has become an 
attractive aspect of the Guild Training.    

The Clinic Committee is in charge of the assessment of potential patients and their allocation to 
their therapists whether they are Guild members, students, or trainees.  

Clinic Committee members can take on (in person or remotely) Clinic patients or supervision 
sessions with trainees who see Clinic patients. 

The Clinic Committee meets every other Wednesday for an hour and a half. In order to facilitate 
attendance to meetings of all Guild members and students, we meet in person at the Guild and 
also via a Zoom link. The choice is yours.    

Do not hesitate to contact me denisjechard@gmail.com  or Janet Wishart, The Clinic 
administrator, janet.wishart@guildofpsychotherapists.org.uk should you need more info.  

I look forward to welcoming you at our first meeting of the term. Denis Echard, Chair Clinic 
Committee 
 

The Ethics Committee 
The Guild Ethics Committee would like to recruit two new members. You would need to be a 
qualified psychotherapist. We meet online to discuss ethical issues that arise from 
psychotherapeutic practice. We are not directly involved in complaints procedures. We act as an 
advisory group for the Guild and we respond confidentially to ethical questions from members 
and from Council. We believe that ethics goes to the heart of all we do as practitioners. We would 
like to recruit members from a variety of backgrounds and experiences to join in our lively 
discussions and debates. Your participation in the work of the Ethics Committee will count as CPD 
hours for your Guild/UKCP registration renewal. If you would like to join us or would like to find 
out more, please contact Gill, the Acting Chair of the Ethics Committee at  
gill.popple@btopenworld.com 
 

The Guild of Psychotherapists is concerned by the lack 
of people from minority ethnic backgrounds, choosing 
to join their training programmes. The Guild offers an 
Introduction to Psychoanalytic concepts Course as well 
as a a full UKCP accredited Psychoanalytic 
Psychotherapy training and a Diploma in Psychoanalytic 
Supervision. 

The Guild is committed to challenging inequality and 
systemic racism within the psychoanalytic 
psychotherapies and in making psychotherapy 
accessible and relevant to members of all 
communities.  We know that students from  these 
communities are less likely to train and more likely to 
drop out of  psychotherapy and often find training 
silencing and traumatising, and therefore difficult.  

As part of the Guild’s commitment to address 
inequalities which have contributed to the lack of 
diverse representation in the psychoanalytic 
psychotherapies, the Guild is offering a training 
scholarship to Black, Asian and other racialised 
candidates. 

We understand that all institutional actions, however 
well meaning, need to be thought about, implemented, 

and monitored in ways that avoid reproducing racist 
structures, unconsciously, or otherwise, e.g. through 
stereotyping or tokenism. So, we will continually review 
the scholarship programme with these concerns in 
mind.  

The Guild of Psychotherapists has a strategic aim to 
develop a training that meets the  needs of  students 
from minority or marginalised communities, supports a 
culture of belonging for all students and staff, and one 
that produces therapists that are particularly well 
qualified to work with individuals of any background. 

The Guild of Psychotherapists is committed to standing 
in solidarity with protests against racism and racial 
injustice. 

 Both the Psychoanalytic Psychotherapy training and the 
one term introduction course in psychoanalytic 
concepts aim to address and discuss the cultural 
assumptions and biases existing in psychoanalytic 
theory from its inception at the end of the 19th Century.  
Through this we hope that these courses will attract 
applicants from the diverse population of the 21st 
Century. 

Arab 
Asian - Bangladeshi 
Asian - Chinese 
Asian - Indian 
Asian - Other 
Asian - Pakistani 
Black - African 
Black - Caribbean 
Black - Other 
Gypsy or Traveller 
Mixed - White/Black Caribbean 
Mixed - White/Black African 
Mixed - White and Asian 
Mixed - Other 
Other - Any other Black or Minority Ethnic Group.

What are the scholarships currently being 
offered? 
  •  4 free places on the Introductory Course for 2022 
      entry.  (worth £500 each)  

  •  2 part-scholarship places on the full 4 year training 
       for 2022 entry.  (worth £4,000 each over the 4 year 
       course) 

How do I apply for a scholarship? 
In order to apply for the scholarship, you will need to go 
through the standard course application process first and 
receive an offer of a place. There is no need to accept your 
offer until you have received the outcome of your 
scholarship application. 

Please contact training@guildofpsychotherapists.org.uk for more information 
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